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INTRODUCING CAROLINE SADLER 
(NEW HEADTEACHER) 

Dear Farcet Families 

Happy New Year! I hope that you all had a lovely Christmas 

break and that you are all having a good start to 2025.  

I am delighted to be the new Headteacher of Farcet CofE Primary 

School.  Before I joined Farcet CofE Primary School, I was a 

Headteacher for over ten years in Kent and I have also been a 

Senior Lecturer in primary education at a local university too.   

Your children have had a wonderful start to the new term.  Their 

behaviour has been superb, since they have all been demonstrat-

ing the values of our school and they have shown a great attitude 

to their learning too. They have also shown me kindness and 

compassion by making sure that I have been enjoying my first 

week at Farcet CofE Primary School and they have enjoyed intro-

ducing me to their friends on the playground at lunchtime too.  

When the school gates open at 8.40am in the morning, I will ei-

ther be standing by the KS1 or KS2 gate, so please do come and 

introduce yourself to me.  

I look forward to getting to know the Farcet CofE Primary School 

families. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Caroline 

(Headteacher) 

OUR 
SCHOOL 
VALUES 

 

 Trust 

 Friendship 

 Compassion 

 Forgiveness 
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TERM 3 CURRICULUM FOCUS: MATHS  
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Miss Roberts is the Deputy Head and 

Maths Leader at Farcet CofE Primary 

School.   

Miss Roberts wants to make sure that all 

of our children develop into confident 

and successful mathematicians. This 

means that she oversees whole school 

maths planning and makes sure that chil-

dren make excellent progress during their 

maths lessons.   She also ensures that 

children use high quality maths resources 

to help them with their learning. 

Every half term, the Newsletter will 

have a different curriculum focus.  

During Term 3, we will be focussing 

upon maths.   

The teachers work hard to plan  high 

quality maths lessons to achieve the 

aims of the National Curriculum, 

which include: fluency, reasoning and 

solving-problems.  

This week, the children have shown a 

great attitude to learning during their 

maths lessons.  We would like to take 

this opportunity to share some photo-

graphs of the work that the children 

have undertaken during their maths 

lessons this week.   
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Earhart Class 

Goodall Class 

This week, EYFS Reception 

have been learning to 

write, count and recognise 

the numbers 0-5.    

This week, Year 2 

have enjoyed learn-

ing about money. 

They have been 

learning to recognise 

the value of coins 

and notes, create 

amounts, plus write 

the pound sign.   
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Luther-King Class 

Year 3 have 

been learning  

multiples, re-

capping 2, 5 and 

10 times tables . 

Year 4 have 

been learning 

about factors, 

factor pairs and 

product.   



  5 

Hawking Class 

Year 6 have been 
learning about ra-
tio this week and 
the relationship 
between Ration, 
division and Frac-
tions. They have 
worked really hard 
and are using 
jottings. to help 
where needed. 

Year 5 have been 
multiplying.  They 
began by multiply-
ing 4-digit num-
bers by a 1-digit 
number and then 
move don to multi-
plying 2-digit num-
bers by other 2-
digit numbers us-
ing the formal 
written method.  
They are doing re-



DATES FOR 
YOUR DIARY  

Term 3 Dates:  

 Children’s mental 

health week is 3-

7th February 

2025. 

 Safer Internet 

Day is  the 11th 

February. 2025. 

 Last day of term 

is Friday 14th 

February 2025 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 

Today we talked about the importance of 

Epiphany for Christians.   

During Collective Worship every Friday, 

we provide your children with an oppor-

tunity to share their success with us.  A 

very well done to Oscar for his martial arts 

trophy, Harriet for her swimming certifi-

cates and Jude for his swimming medals 

too.   

We also celebrated children who have had 

their birthdays since the end of Term 2 by 

singing ‘Happy Birthday’ to them.   

ATTENDANCE  

Term 3, week 1:  

Whole School Attendance: 95% 

Earhart Class attendance: 100% 

Goodall Class attendance: 95% 

Luther-King attendance: 94% 

Hawking class attendance: 92% 

 

Well done everyone for a great 

first week back at school. Have a 

lovely weekend.  


